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                                                                                                                                                               Date 18.06.2024 

 

End of Year Production 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our production of Finding Nemo will be here before we know it and we are all getting very excited. We are going 

to need your help in terms of supporting with costume for the ensemble and supporting cast so we wanted to let 

you know what your child will need to wear for the production: 

Supporting cast on stage: 

Fish – multi-coloured or one specific bright colour 

Lobsters – red and some white or just red 

Octopus – pink, blue or green 

Sea Turtles - Green 

Sharks - grey 

Seagulls – white 

Lower Phase choir, year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6  

If your child does not have a specified role then they can choose from the following sea creatures: 

Fish – multi-coloured or one specific bright colour 

Octopus – grey, brown, pink, blue or green 

Lobsters – red and some white or just red 

Sea turtles – green 

Crab – orange or red 

Please note that if your child has a main speaking part we are sourcing their costume. 

The costumes will need to be in school on Monday 8th July 2024. If you have any questions or concerns please 

don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

We thank you for your support, 

Yours faithfully, 
Rebecca and Eleni 
Music team 
 

 


